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Dear Rob,

RX: 42144 BELSIZE PARK & 78 BELSIZE LANE: pWX0103942{RI CF G\ltttK
I am very concerned to have received a cafl yesterday from Mr Ryan Nixon ofthe counc rs
Conser-valion and Design section, who is untler the impression that removal oftrees on site is notpermitted, since we do not believe this is the case.

we have had detaired discussions and meetings with yourserf, advising in deta with drawings theintention to carry out the worls in phased .noo". rrd ugr..iog 
^ 

p"l. ori. f"tt", l;;; i;;;yattached).

we have also submitted landscaPe details some time ago in addition to the details submitted rv.ith ourlett€r and agreed with you that in so doing commencem'ent of the works on site would be acceptaule
and satisfactory relative to Condition 7,

I confirm that a Building contract has been placed for the phase one works, and is now commenced.

I would be grateful if you could confirm to your Design and conservation section that the process
unfolding has been discussed and agreed and is in orcrlr, arso confirming to us you.iurirgtJon" .o.

Yours sin

Nigel Bull ffiffiiil{ioa5 /P
( for and 0n f of Buller Greenbury Ass0ci Ltd )


